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Principal’s Message 
 
 

Wow! It’s hard to believe that it’s already October! Over the past month we have been focusing on building a 
sense of belonging with our students and doing our best to make them feel welcome. One of the big events 
over the past month was Truth and Reconciliation week where we had multiple events planned in classes, as well 
as a whole school community walk to support Archie Chantyman’s Walk For Arch—a healing walk for residential 
school survivors of St. Joseph’s mission. Our school raised over $430 for this cause! 

Our focus for the month of October is attendance and we have been meeting with students who have poor 
attendance and their families to set up success plans for them. If you would like to meet regarding your child’s 
attendance, please contact me and we will get a meeting scheduled. 

October is also important month for Grade 12’s who are planning on attending university or college next year. 
Many institutions have applications open for early acceptance and we are available to help with this process. 
Every Friday during X-Block, Ms. Pelchat is in Room 207 to support students with their college or university 
applications. We will also be having a parent meeting at 7:00 pm on Thursday, October 26th in the Correlieu 
Theatre. This meeting is open to all parents regardless of which grade your child is in,. We will be sharing 
important information regarding Graduation and planning for Graduation at this time. 

We will be having an Indigenous family gathering on Wednesday, October 25th beginning at 4:00. This event will 
include dinner. 

 
 Upcoming Dates: 

 
Oct. 9        Thanksgiving (no school) 
Oct. 10 – 15       Grad Photos 
Oct. 13        Photo Re-take Day (A.M.) 
Oct. 20        Pro-D Day - No School 
Oct. 25 & 26       Early Closure Days- 1/2 Day Attendance    
                           (Parent Teacher Interviews) 
Oct. 25         Indigenous Family Gathering @ 4 pm CSS Theatre/Cafeteria 
Oct. 26         Parent Information Evening - Graduation Requirements @ 7 pm CSS Theatre 
Oct. 30 - Nov. 3     Provincial Assessments 
Nov. 10       Remembrance Day observed (no school) 
Nov. 20 & 21         Grad Photo Re-takes (evening) 
Nov. 27       NI Day 



 
 

 
Monday Oct. 30th @ 6:30— In the CSS library 

We look forward to welcoming new parents to our PAC. Meetings are generally 30 
minutes or less. Our executive will be elected at our first meeting. Parents do not 
need to be on the executive to attend. 





NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

GRAD PHOTOS - OCT. 10-15 (EVENING) 
 
Grad Photos – Signup sheets for appointment times are posted in the Career Centre. 

Grad photo dates are Oct. 10, 11, 12, 13, 14, 15
th

 (evening). Students - Please take a 

picture of your appointment time when you sign up as we don’t keep track of times 

in the office. All students graduating should have a photo taken regardless of 

whether or not they will purchase a photo package as a picture is needed for the 

yearbook and the grad composite that will displayed in the school. Once your 

photos are taken, you will receive proofs and an order form. 

 

POST-SECONDARY INSTITUTION VISIT - OCTOBER 12 
 
Attention all grade 11s and 12s! Correlieu is hosting a Post-Secondary Institution 
Visit during D block on Thursday, October 12

th
. There are 2 general information 

sessions with 13 different post-secondary institutes presenting.  
Information session 1    8:25 – 8:55  
Information session 2    9:00 – 9:30 
Mini Fair in gym   9:40 – 10:10  
 

Sign up on sheets will be outside the library on Thursday, October 5
th

. Sign up for 

the institutions and then remember the room number for the presentation. There 

will also be a mini-fair of all the institutions in the gym from 9:40 to the end of D 

block. For more information, see the information on the “Shape of the Day” posted 

with the sign-up sheets. 

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS - OCT. 25 & 26 
 

An email regarding parent teacher interviews was sent to parents/guardians on Oct. 

3rd. Please ensure you complete the form and return to Kayla Kinloch at 

kaylakinloch@sd28.bc.ca. Please note that the deadline for interview requests is 

NOON, Friday, October 13. Appointments will only be booked by submitting the 

form—no phone calls or voice messages please.  

 

PROVINCIAL ASSESSMENTS - OCT. 30—NOV. 3 
 

If you student is needing to write an assessment, you and your student will be 

notified within the next two weeks. 

 

 



NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

ATHLETICS 

Correlieu Athletics is in full swing already this year. Mr. Trueman and 

Mrs.  Christieson have already taken the Junior and Senior Cross country teams to 

two races and the Correlieu contingent has placed well.  

Mr. Anderson is coaching the Junior girls volleyball team and they have had a good 

showing this last week playing in Prince George.  

Mr. Kitamura is coaching our Senior girls Volleyball team along with help from 

previous grads Emerie Watson and Kyle Riley. They have attended two tournaments 

already and are pushing themselves to be competitive at the senior level.  

Mr. Forsythe has picked up the reigns of the Senior boys Volleyball team and is 

developing their skills and competitive level. With one tournament under their belt 

they will be practicing hard for the big senior tournament at Duchess later this 

month.  

 

INTRAMURALS 

Correlieu Intramural Championships started early this year with Ultimate (frisbee). 

The CSS Staff were able to squeak out a win against various members of last years 

Ultimate school team. There was a very controversial call early in the game that gave 

a score to the staff team, however, the game was tied up and needed to go to 

Overtime. In sudden death overtime, the Staff team took advantage of an over 

commit by the students and scored the game win! Many of the students un-happy 

with the outcome will be looking for revenge starting October 11
th

 when Intramural 

Volleyball games start up!   

 

STAY HOME WHEN SICK 
 

 

If your student is feeling unwell, please ensure they stay home. Please see the 

following pages from the BC Centre for Disease Control (BCCDC) for what to do if 

you have COVID-19 symptoms. As per the BCCDC website, as of November 17, 2022, 

people who test positive for COVID-19 should stay home until their fever has 

resolved and they feel well enough to participate in daily activities. Thank-you for 

helping us keep our school healthy!  

 







Highlights from Ultimate Intramurals! 



 

 
Correlieu SWAG 

Correlieu clothing is available to order from Hello Promotions. There are a variety of 

items available including hats, jackets, t-shirts, hoodies, shorts and more. To place an 

order: 

1) Go to https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/ and select Correlieu Secondary 

School 

2) Enter the Client Access Code: CSS2023 

3) Click on the red ‘Add New Order’ button 

4) In the ‘Ordered By’ field, enter your First and Last Name 

5) In the ‘Order Subject’ field, enter ‘Correlieu’ 

6) Click on the red ‘Save Changes’ button 

7) Click on the red ‘Add Product’ button - A popup window will appear with all 

products available to order 

8) Click red ‘Submit Order’ when you are finished adding products 

9) Please note once the order is submitted, an etransfer for the amount owing must 

be sent to hellopromotions@shaw.ca in order to process your items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/


NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

 
LIKE THESE FACEBOOK PAGES TO STAY UP-TO-DATE 

There are a few Facebook pages that students/parents/guardians can follow that are 

updated regularly: 

Correlieu Secondary School 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Correlieu-Secondary-School/100057637201475/ 

 

School District # 28 

https://www.facebook.com/schooldistrict28 

 

School District # 28 Transportation  

https://www.facebook.com/SD28Transportation 

If your child is a bus student, please check the School District #28 

Transportation Facebook page regularly as this is where you can 

find information regarding bus cancellations and bus delays. If you 

child is no longer requiring bussing, please call the 

Transportation Department at 250-992-8361 to open up 

spaces for students that do require bussing this year.  
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